No. 0203.02/ 2¢3

Dear Dr1. Vandelaer,

Executive Committee on Cooperation
Between the Royal Thai Government
and the World Health Organization,
Office of the Permanent Secretary,
Ministry of Public Health,

Tivanond Road,

Nonthaburi 11000, Thailand

Tel. : (66 2) 590 1370

Fax : (66 2) 591 8562, (66 2) 590 1374

l4  December B.E. 2565 (2022)

Subject : 1% 2023 Meeting of the Executive Committee on Cooperation between
the Royal Thai Government and the World Health Organization

The Executive Committee on Cooperation between the Royal Thai Government
and the World Health Organization has planned to organize the 1% 2023 Meeting of the Executive
Committee on Cooperation between the Royal Thai Government and the World Health Organization
on Friday, 6 January 2023 at 13.30 - 16.00 hrs. at Chainat Narenthorn Meeting Room, 279
Floor, Building 1, Office of the Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Public Health.

In this connection, we would like to invite you to participate in the said meeting
as the Co-Chair. The agenda for the meeting is enclosed for your information and it would be
highly appreciated if the response form could be sent to the Secretariat through Email:
ghcbihmoph@gmail.com by 27 December 2022.

Dr. Jos Henri M. Vandelaer

WHO Representative to Thailand
c/o Ministry of Public Health
Tivanond Road, Nonthaburi 11000
Thailand

Encl.

&,.D\/

Yours sincerely,

Kamife Quedtenssina,—

Dr. Walaiporn Patcharanarumol

Director, Global Health Division

Joint Secretariat of the Executive Committee
on Cooperation Between the Royal Thai
Government and the World Health Organization
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